
Youth Services at a Glance 

Teacher Packs- 2 

Youth Programs- 25 

Youth Attendance- 1398 

General Interest Programs- 2 

General Interest Attendance- 59 

Program Highlights 

Kaukauna partied hard early in April with the school district having off for spring break. We hosted a Dog 

Man Party, Lego Challenge, and an Elephant and Piggie Party! A whopping 110 school-age friends were 

able to stop in throughout the events and create character crafts, participate in dance parties, and 

complete a scavenger hunt for a prize. Snacks and shows were a hit! 

 

 

 



 

The library wrapped up Spring Storytimes with a special guest reader from The Big Read to educate 

patrons during Fox Cities Money Smart Week. Participants went home with a copy of Alexander, Who 

Used to be Rich Last Sunday, and a paintable piggy bank! 

ATLAS participants created character dioramas using Peeps and displayed their masterpieces inside the 

library for patrons to “peep” at while browsing for books.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collaboration Fun 

Mid-April brought the Kids Expo back, with over 800 children stopping to visit our library booth and 

make tumble bunnies. The day was full of smiling faces and bunny races, and we even managed to make 

it to the end before running out of the giveaway books! 

Continuing Education 

At the end of April, I was able to attend the WAPL conference in Oshkosh. This was an incredible 

experience. Collaborations, connections, and conversations! I walked away with so much valuable 

information and a plethora of new ideas for our already phenomenal youth programs. There are several 

other educational opportunities throughout the remainder of the year that I hope will prove to be as 

beneficial.  

 

 


